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Dear Mr Levinson
 
I was delighted to hear the news this week that Kensington Primary School has won silver in
two categories in the Pearson National Teaching Awards this year.  Many congratulations on
this success. 
 
Please pass on my congratulations to Helen Harris, and also to all your colleagues who have
contributed to making Kensington “a beacon of hope and positivity for the children and their
families”.  And please pass on my best wishes to all the children too, and to their parents.
 
I was also very pleased to hear how well the new term has begun, in this very difficult time
for everyone.  I am glad the children are pleased to be back, benefiting from the school’s
focus on physical and emotional wellbeing.  The atmosphere in the school felt very positive to
me this morning.  And I am pleased that you will be marking Parliament Week later on this
term.
 
Thank you for the contribution everyone at Kensington is making to supporting our
community.  And I look forward to hearing who wins Gold in the Teaching Awards!

With all best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

STEPHEN TIMMS MP
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